## Williams, Josh (CI-StPaul)

From:	Brenda Schmidt <blschmidt@comcast.net></blschmidt@comcast.net>
Sent:	Friday, May 15, 2015 3:48 PM
То:	Williams, Josh (CI-StPaul); #CI-StPaul_Ward3

**Subject:** Re: Vote YES to uphold the appeal of the Shepard Davern Development

## Sent from my iPhone

> Dear sirs,

>

> Please be aware of the impact to the river valley when voting for the height variance for the Johnson Brothers' proposed building At 1455 Davern Street. A yes vote would prevent this building's height of 73.5 ft from being attained.

> Also, please be advised that the signage, Airport Parking, at the Davern Street parking ramp also owned by Johnson brothers is in violation of its permitted height. This violation is causing an unwanted visual impact to the Mississippi River Valley. The red neon sign proclaiming "AIRPORT PARKING" is offensive.

I understand Johnson brothers may have some political clout but they should have to abide by the laws that are designed to protect the river valley, not commercialize it!

Brenda and Jim Schmidt

Riverrain condo in lilydale

>

>